FOREST HOME TOWNSHIP
PARKS AND RECREATION
COMMISSION-Work Session
July 15, 2020 5:15 PM

Members present: Paul Trumble and Sheryl Guy.
Absent: Carrie Hebden, Dean Crandall and Stephanie Hebden

This meeting due to COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Pandemic was conducted in-person at the Township Hall.
Adhering to Governor Gretchen Whitmer’s executive orders during the COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Pandemic
by maintaining a six-foot distance from one another while indoors, face covering, temperatures taken,
hand sanitizer available and by limiting public in person attendance according to space available in the
Township meeting room.

Vice-Chair Trumble began the work session due to no quorum and not official meeting at 5:15 p.m.

Special Note: With no meeting since January 8, 2020 Trumble and Guy reviewed and discussed
updates from Corey Arsnoe on the various Parks and Road Ending due to closings due to COVID-19.

FHT Torch Lake Family Park: In good shape and railing painted.
Discussion followed.

Pinnel Road Ending: Split rail fencing replaced.
Discussion followed.

Arrowhead Park: Phragmites: Antrim Conservation District (CAKE) spray with caution.
Discussion followed.

Pleasant Street: Township Supervisor authorized contract to take down fencing to enter
construction site at the neighboring property and contractor will replace
when project completed. Supervisor will follow-up to ensure that the
fence is returned to its normal state.

Discussion followed.

30 Acre Parcel: Easement being addressed at the August 20, 2020 Antrim County Board
of Commissioners meeting. Grass River Natural Area approved plan.
Discussion followed.

Glacial Hills: Continue discussion on Pavilion and check 2020-2021 budget to see if
approved by Board.
Discussion followed.
OTHER:
Next meeting August 19, 2020 at 5:15 p.m.
The work session ended at 6:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sheryl Guy






